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February has been another wet and cold month, but the sunshine is starting to
break through and the daffodils are sending their green shoots skyward, so
hopefully we'll see better weather soon. This week Aldenham Parish Council (APC)
hosted their third SEN coffee morning. It's wonderful to be able to provide a
forum that brings together parents and different support providers, and getting
feedback on how we can help our community to become a more supportive and
inclusive one.

Coffee Morning For SEND Parents/Carers

APC held another successful coffee morning this
month. It was a wonderful opportunity to share our
support and hear from the community about
challenges and fears they face. Our special thanks to
Radlett Lodge School, Space Hertfordshire,
Hertsmere Mencap and HPCI for attending and
offering your support, help and advice.

New Food Waste Collection
" —
4 In April 2025, a new weekly food waste collection will be

introduced by Hertsmere Borough Council (HBC). Most
residents by now should have received their silver food bin,
free roll of liners and instruction leaflet. You can use a kitchen
caddy to collect your food waste in the kitchen then transfer
this to your silver food waste bin. If you require a free kitchen
caddy please come and collect one from our offices, situated
at The Radlett Centre.

Newberries Car Park - PayByPhone

Please be aware that when using the app to pay for parking Find parking

that when you search for location, only Newberries Parade ]
comes up automatically. This is not the car park and will only —
bring up' a charge of 20p which is the administration charge Hgarcy e L2
for using the app. Instead, you must type in the location <7 804361
number 79133, which is the car park and the full amount to MRS i

park there will come up (inc app charge). If the wrong location
is selected a fine will be issued. This has been brought to HBC’s attention.

ALDENHAM PARISH COUNCIL

ALLOTMENTS
AVAILABLE

Allostment gardening is a great way to get outdoors and get active

whilst growing your own fruit and vegetables. Aldenham Parish Council own
and manage an allotment site on land adjacent to Phillimore Recreation Ground. The allotment season
runs from 1st October to 30th September.

We operate a waiting list policy for allotments. Plots are allocated following the order of the date of receipt of the

application ferm in the office and parishioners who do not already have an allotment will take priority over parishioners who

already hold a plot.

If you are a resident within the Parish of Aldenham and would like an allotment please contact: Sarah Heighton , Admin Officer — Open
Spaces, Aldenham Parish Council, First Floor The Radlett Centre, 1 Aldenham Avenue, Radlett, Herts, WD7 8HL. Telephone 01923 856433 or

WWW.ALDENHAM-PC.GOV.UK




